
 

From: Alan Baker 
To: Clerk 
Cc: John Tory; Councillor McConnell; Councillor Cressy; Councillor Layton; Councillor Perks; Councillor Matlow; 

Councillor Wongtam; Councillor Fletcher; Councillor Mihevc; Councillor Davis; Councillor McMahon; Councillor
 Carroll; Councillor Doucette 

Subject: My comments for 2016.ED10.7 on March 31, 2016 City Council 
Date: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 5:17:01 PM 

To the City Clerk: 
Please add my comments to the agenda for the March 31, 2016 City Council
 meeting on item 2016.ED10.7, Toronto Music Strategy: An Action Plan 
I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will
 form part of the public record and that my name will be listed as a
 correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also,
 I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may
 be indexed by search engines like Google. 
Comments: 
City Councillors, 
You are being asked to approve “Toronto Music Strategy: Supporting and
 Growing the City’s Music Sector. 
The Greater Yorkville Residents’ Association (GYRA) respectively requests
 that the vote approving the Strategy be deferred until the opportunity is
 provided for input from many associations and other constituencies that are
 only recently being made aware of it. 
The Noise By-Law has benefitted from an extensive consultation. A
 coordinated approach is needed to ensure consistency between the Music
 Strategy and the Noise By-law and to avoid unintended and unfortunate
 consequences. 
GYRA has been active and constructive contributor to the development of
 the Noise By-Law and would look forward to taking a similar approach to
 the Toronto Music Strategy. 
We urge that City Council defer the Toronto Music Strategy item on this week’s
 Council agenda, to allow for public consultation. 
Yours truly, 
Michael R. Landry 
President 
GYRA 
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